CDI\”DNWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
F. 0. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG. Pa. 17120

November 18, 1986

M REPLY PLEASE
REFER TG OUR FILE

William J. Lavelle
Attorney at Law

2310 Grant Building
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

In re: A-00102471, F. 1, Am-Q

Application of Pitt-Ohio Express, Inc,

Dear Mr. Lavelle:

We have received the verified statements filed in the above
referenced proceeding.

The record will be reviewed and will be put before the Commis-
sion for its decision. You will be notified of the Commission's action.

Very truly yours,

By William P. Hoshour

For Peter S. Marzolf, Supervisor
Technical Review Section
Bureau of Transportation
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